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PEDIATRIC
THERAPY





Dear Family,

Welcome to the Main Line Pediatric Therapy Center!  Thank you for scheduling an evaluation with us.  The following information is important to read prior to your appointment.  

1. We require a prescription for occupational and/or physical therapy from your pediatrician or specialty doctor (i.e., Developmental Pediatrician, Neurologist, Psychiatrist).  A diagnosis code must be included.  Please keep the original for your own insurance purposes, then fax, mail, or bring a copy of the prescription with you to your appointment. 

2.
Your child’s evaluation should take about 1 to 2-½ hours, depending on your child’s age and the amount of standardized testing needed.  In most cases, parents are asked to “sit in” with us, so that you can observe and your child will feel more comfortable.  

3.
We evaluate babies in their diapers.  For toddlers or older children, we ask that you bring gym shorts, a bathing suit, or a leotard.  

4. You may bring a small snack if you think your child might need one, during or at the conclusion of their evaluation.  

5.
All of our therapists are experts in handling children; so much of the process involves toys and fun equipment.  Most children thoroughly enjoy themselves.

We look forward to meeting with you and your child.  Directions and telephone numbers for both offices are available on the “Contact Us” page of our website.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Abbe Avart, MSPT

Judith Bush Sauer, MS, OTR/L

Co-Directors

Main Line Pediatric Therapy Center 

